
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 13, 2013 
 
Common Sense Initiative Office 
Meredith Rockwell, Regulatory Policy Advocate 
77 S. High Street 30th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Dear Ms. Rockwell, 
 
May this correspondence serve as our acknowledgement of receipt of the CSI Recommendation 
Memo dated 2/12/13 for our rules package entitled HB284.  We have reviewed the 
recommendation memo and appreciate your thorough review of our rules package.  We will 
begin our efforts to file this package with JCARR immediately. 
 
Should your office need to communicate further with us regarding this matter, feel free to reach 
me at 614-387-1114 or Ferguson@ocdp.state.oh.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 
Amanda J. Ferguson 
Acting Executive Director 
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